
 

 

 

ADDENDUM #4 

Request for Quote SPC-01-19-20 Managed Print Service posted July 19, 2019 
 

 
 

 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 
 

Notice of Cancellation 

Posted:  February 5, 2020 

 

RFP #SPC 01-19-20 

Managed Print Services 

 

The College has opted to cancel RFP #SPC01-19-20 for Managed Print Services.  The College apologizes 
for the inconvenience and thanks you for your submittals. 

Thank you for your interest in St. Petersburg College.  Your participation is appreciated with the 
College’s future projects. 

 

Thomas Russell 
Director of Procurement 
Epi Services 
14025 58th Street N 
Clearwater, FL  33760 


